
 

      

 

 

 

  

 
   
  

 
 
 
 
 
Colm Burke, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
29th June, 2022 
 
PQ: 30338/22 
 

To ask the Minister for Health if the number of patients accessing anti-IL-5 therapies for 
severe asthma via the HSE’s high-tech hub is subject to a capped budget; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. -Colm Burke 
 
Dear Deputy Burke, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Question (Reference 30338/22), which you submitted to the 
Minister for Health for response. 
 
The number of patients accessing anti- IL5 therapy for severe asthma through the High Tech 
Hub is not subject to a capped budget. However, patients must have satisfied the clinical 
criteria protocols in place for product initiation in line with reimbursement approvals of the 
HSE. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Eligibility & Reimbursement Service 

Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

Exit 5, M50, North Road, Finglas, Dublin 11, D11 XKF3 

Tel:  01- 8647100 

 

Seirbhís Aisíoca Príomhchúraim 

Bealach amach 5 an M50, Án Bóthar Thuaidh, Fionnghlas, Baile Átha Cliath 11, D11 XKF3 

Guthán: 01 8647100 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 


